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______________________________________________________________________________ The Office of
the United States Trade Representative recently requested comment on US trade
expansion priorities. The request for comment asked for information about the specific
trade barriers whose elimination would have the significant potential to increase US
exports. Attached is a copy of the comment letter the Institute filed. Mary S. Podesta
Associate Counsel - International Attachment
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